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I strongly oppose this Bill, as it seeks to return to shuttling children out of state to 

accommodate the glaring failures and giant appetites of DHS. It also would also 

further normalize the unholy alliance between doctors and DHS, likely resulting in 

increased cases of medical kidnapping.  We see you.  

 This bill is nothing more than the state asking for permission to do what they have 

been told loudly, and recently, that they may not do.  Perhaps they didn't get the 

message?  


